
 

 

During these difficult times it is important that DPHA is there to support our tenants, 

customers and our communities in any way we can. 

  

We are carefully monitoring the Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation and want to reassure you 

we are actively taking steps to ensure the safety of our staff, Management Committee 

members, tenants and customers and trying to deliver as many of our services as we 

possibly can.  We are posting regular updates on our website www.dpha.org. 

 

Please be assured that we have robust business continuity plans in place, which we are 

reviewing and updating on a regular basis.  

 

Our Beardmore House staff are working from their homes for the foreseeable future and we 

are using remote and virtual technology to deliver our services and communicate with each 

other.  This is allowing us to meet, chat and call with each other and with our tenants and 

customers.  The Management Committee are still meeting and making business decisions. 

 

Additionally, we are following the Scottish Government's Workplace Advice contained in 

their Coronovirus guidance including measures and advice from Health Protection 

Scotland. 

  

At DPHA we understand the rapidly changing situation is causing uncertainty within our 

communities and we ask that our tenants and customers put their health and wellbeing, and 

that of our communities first so we can help prevent the spread of COVID-19 and support 

our NHS and key workers, including our own sheltered housing care staff.  

 

We are here to support you.  If you would like to talk our virtual door is always open. You 

can phone us on 0141 952 2447 or drop us an email at admin@dpha.org.uk. 

 

Stay safe and well.  Very best wishes,  

 

Gordon Laurie, 

Chair, Dalmuir Park Housing Association. 

 

http://www.dpha.org/
https://www.gov.scot/news/workplace-advice-contained-in-new-coronavirus-guidance/
https://www.hps.scot.nhs.uk/a-to-z-of-topics/wuhan-novel-coronavirus/
https://www.hps.scot.nhs.uk/a-to-z-of-topics/wuhan-novel-coronavirus/

